
 

Pensans Post 
Friday 17th June 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
                                         I would like to thank all of the staff, who 
made ‘Year 6 Activities Week’ such a success. Staff from across the 
whole school have helped to make it a special week. We were 
lucky with the weather and the children were able to experience a 
wide range of activities - including the sleepover at school! 
We will begin your child’s transition experience next week. They will 
get to meet the teachers and adults supporting in their September 
Class. This transition experience will take place every week until the 
end of term so that all children will be ready for a positive start in 
September.  
You will receive an email from school telling you the day, date and 
time of your child’s Sport’s Day and we look forward to seeing as 
many of you as possible. 
Have a peaceful weekend                                                                    
Angela Clay 

                         
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Year 6 Activities Week 13th-16th June 
Mazey Parade Saturday 25th June 1pm 
Year 1/2 Sports day Tuesday 28th June 1.30pm 
Year 5/6 Sports day Wednesday 29th June1pm 
Year 3/4 Sports day Thursday 30th June 1.30pm 
EYFS Sports day Friday 1st July 1.15pm 
School Summer Fair Tuesday12th July 
LAST DAY of SUMMER TERM: Friday 22nd July 
2021-2022 INSET Days: 
Monday 25th July  
Tuesday 26th July  

* EYFS: Caterpillars,Butterflies & Bumblebees 
(Y0) 

* Phase 1/ KS1: Green (Y1) & Orange 
(Y2)  

* Phase 2 / KS2: Amber (Y3) Cobalt (Y4) 
*  Phase 3 / KS2: Indigo (Y5), Violet (Y5), 
Turquoise (Y6) 



 

If you think your child may be entitled to “Free School Meals” please email Mrs Oliver in 
reception(messages@pensans.cornwall.sch.uk) This also applies to those having free dinners because they 
are in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 and have “Universal Infant Free School Meals” because of their age. 
Our school also receives Pupil Premium funding for each child on Free School Meals so as well as helping 
you, it also helps our school. 

Computer and video games have a Pan-European Game Information (PEGI) rating printed on the 
front of the case. If your child is at Pensans, any game they play or watch should have a green PEGI. 
Please be aware that playing games out of their age range is a child protection issue and be aware of 
what they are playing. Even if your child is only watching an older family member playing a game 
with a 12, 16 or 18 rating, they still are being exposed to unsuitable material. 
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Stars of the week 
Butterflies Isaac for fabulous art work painting the hungry Caterpillar.

Bumblebees Maddie H for much improved listening on the carpet

Green Charlie S For his enthusiasm and determination towards his 
learning.

Orange John For his fantastic comic book work

Amber Izabel For showing great concentration and enthusiasm 
towards her work. We are very proud of you.

Cobalt Lamorna For kindness, helpfulness, resilience, and 
enthusiasm that she always shows in the 
classroom. Lamorna is a real star!

Violet Archie For his helpfulness and kindness with the whole 
class! Archie is so kind and always uses his unity.

Indigo Lowen For showing kindness and caring to others.

Turquoise Team Turquoise For being fantastic during activities week and 
showing great resilience, determination, kindness, cooperation 
and caring to one another and in their approach to new 
adventures.

Golden tickets for 
beautiful manners at 
lunchtimes

1Bumblebees Kaeden-; Green -Ellie; 
Orange:Jago; Amber: Josh ;   Cobalt: Karina 
Indigo: Jackson  Violet: Dominic;  - Turquoise: 
Luke

For showing great 
virtues at lunchtime!

Lola H and Millie S

Smartest Classroom 
and Cloakroom Cobalt Class

As part of recognising outstanding 
learning behaviours, we will be 
celebrating the children who have 
achieved BLUE each week. Well done 
to everyone who achieved it this 
week! 
Blue: 
I produce outstanding work. 
I have worked my hardest and the adults around me 
recognise that I have made a great effort. 
I have been a fantastic friend to others, helping out 
when I was needed. 
I continue to make all of the right choices in my 
learning and behaviours. 
I show care and consideration for others and my 
school.

Class Well done for achieving 
blue this week!

Bumblebees Freddie and Lillie- Mai

Green Finnley and Tommie

Orange Eva and Jacob

Amber Kajus and Elisei

Cobalt Charlie S and Jaxon

Violet Luna and Sanch

Indigo Tegan and Skyla

Turquoise Archie and Zac



Are you following us on 
Twitter and FaceBook?  

Keep up-to-date with all of the 
exciting things that are going 
on @pensansschool (Twitter) 

and @pensans.primary 
(Facebook)  

Families with more than one child 
Drop Off - 8.45am. Pick Up - 2.45pm 

EYFS - Caterpillars, Butterflies and 
Bumblebees 
Drop off : 8.45am Caterpillars and 
Butterflies and 8.45am for Bumblebees 

Pick Up: Currently as arranged with 
teachers due to phased times for 
transition. 

Normally: 11.45am for Nursery or 2.45pm 
for reception and 30 hour funded hours 
children. 

Path towards Nancealverne School to 
EYFS wooden gate. 

Phase 1 - Green and Orange 
Drop off - 8.50am 

Pick Up - Green, Orange - 2.50pm 

Green and Orange Class - through the KS1 
playground near the disabled parking 
bay. 

Phase 2 -Cobalt and Amber  
Drop off - 8.40am 

Pick Up -  2.40pm 

Cobalt Class - through end doors in KS1 
playground, near the disabled parking 
bay. 

Amber Class - Doors to the right of 
Reception area door. 

Phase 3 - Indigo, Violet and Turquoise 
Drop off - 8.30am 

Pick Up -  2.35pm 

Violet Class - through shared area doors to 
the left of Reception area. 

Indigo Class - through the gates to the 
main playground and then through the 
shared area doors.  

Turquoise Class - Through the gate to the 
main playground and straight onto the 
playground. 

Please 
remember to 

book your child’s 
meals on 
ParentPay




Year 6 have had a fantastic activities week with 
surfing, football golf and crazy golf, zorbing, 

archery, street surfing, a trip to the beach playing 
beach games and making beach art. Finished off 
on Thursday evening with a sleepover in school 
with fire pit marshmallows, games and a cinema 

night. All the children had a super time and 
demonstrated great cooperation, determination, 
resilience and kindness to one another. A huge 

thank you to all the staff who enabled this week to 
happen.


